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Streets of Kensington Ministry: Our June
Kensington outreach was a

phenomenal time of sharing the gospel
with many passersby! I was blessed by
our team of associate evangelists and
leaders who helped us share the good

news and counsel the many people who
stopped by to visit with us. Our food

distribution was also a great success.
Thank you for your faithful prayers

covering this outreach. As we prepare
for our next outreach coming up soon,

please continue to keep us in prayer as
we assemble our team of leaders and

associate evangelists.

Youth Safety Zones: What an incredible
blessing! Our latest outreach saw upward

of 60 students coming out to the Youth and
Kids Safety Zone. I'm sensing that many

students are hungry and in need of hearing
the refreshing message of the gospel. I'm

sure this is something they don't normally
hear, and it's clearly something that draws

them in. Once again, there were several
dozen students responding to our

counseling invitations to trust in the Lord as
their Savior, along with addressing other
critical spiritual matters in their hearts.

Please keep me in prayer as I prepare for
our next set of Youth and Kids Safety Zone

meetings coming up. We're having a
tremendous opportunity to reach our goal
of ministering the gospel to 1,000 students

this year in 2025.  

Counseling in Kensington and
Food Distribution

Check Out Our Amazon Wish List To Help Us With Our Outreaches Go To Our Website
www.YouthActionMinistries.com and click on the link at the top of the page.
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Tony's Heart for Ministry: 37 Years of Faithful Service
For nearly four decades, Tony has been answering God's call to take the gospel
directly to communities across our nation. With his faithful wife by his side and often
their family in tow, they've been traveling from church to church in their RV since 1987,
making sacrifices that only a heart truly devoted to Christ would make.

We would be deeply honored to bring this ministry to your church family. Whether it's a
powerful weekend event or a transformative week-long outreach, Tony is ready to park
that RV in your lot and pour his heart into your community.
Isn't it time your church experienced the impact that comes when someone with 38
years of faithful road ministry invests in your young people? Contact us today to
schedule Tony's life-changing Safety Zone ministry at your church.

PRAISE THE LORD! PLEASE KEEP US IN PRAYER AS WE ATTEMPT TO REACH 1000
STUDENTS FOR CHRIST IN 2025

www.YouthActionMinistries.com

Tony is
traveling to

several
Evangelism
and Family

conferences
this spring.

Please keep
Tony in prayer
as he prepares

the many
different

messages and
presentations.

Becky is still
learning to

manage her
ongoing
physical

symptoms.
There are

many different
tedious steps

in her pain
management.

Please pray for
our Safety

Zones
Outreaches

this new year
of 2025 to
reach 1000

students for
Christ.
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Our New Gear for Traveling to the churches to share our Safety Zones of
America,  Thank you to all those who helped us with this project.


